
Parking Information 

All student drivers must park in the new student parking lot located immediately east of the Administration 

Center. Students drivers must enter and exit off of “H” Street, park their vehicle, then walk west on the sidewalk 

to the high school.  

The elementary employees will continue to park in the parking lot located south of the elementary school.   

The middle school and high school employees will park in the gravel lot located northeast of the bus barn, the 

parking lot in the middle of the Middle School/High School drop-off loop and in the parking lot located along 

the west side of the High School. 

 


